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Notice of Public Hearing 
 
This is to inform you that the Buncombe County Planning Board will hold a public hearing on 
Monday, November 5, 2018 at 9:30 a.m. in the meeting room located at 30 Valley Street, 
Asheville, NC to consider the following application:  
 
ZPH2018-00044: Jesse Gardner of Civil Design Concepts, on behalf of Peter and Sarah 
Haile, has applied to rezone one (1) parcel identified as tax lot PIN 9626-90-3355 (38 Dry 
Ferry Rd) which is currently zoned Residential (R-3) to Commercial Service (CS). 
 
 

46 Valley Street 
Asheville, NC 28801 

Buncombe Planning and Development 
Telephone: (828) 250-4830 

Fax: (828) 250-6086 
E-mail: zoningquestions@buncombecounty.org 

 
 
 

 

This letter is for your information only; there is no required response or action.  If you would like 
more information on the above case, or about the hearing process in general, please call 828-250-
4830 or e-mail planninginfo@buncombecounty.org about this public hearing. 
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